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       Parents and grandparents are getting very tired of the LGBTQ+ agenda being 

used to indoctrinate our children in the public schools, and this bill is obviously 

another attempt to continue foisting this nonsense on them.  The schools are already 

failing to educate students on math, science, reading and writing, not to mention the 

many other subjects which they need to learn if they are to succeed in life. 

 

       Democrat shutdown policies have already severely damaged education in 

Oregon.  Don't keep wasting time and ruining student opportunities going forward. 

 

       Focus on the basics, forget about the bullshit! 

 

 


